
July 29, 2020 

Ms. Lindsey Perry 
Auditor General  
Arizona Office of the Auditor General 
2910 North 44th Street, Suite 410  
Phoenix, Arizona 85018 

Re:  Auditor General Report – Caseworker Caseload Standards 

Dear Ms. Perry: 

The Arizona Department of Child Safety (Department) appreciates the opportunity to provide 
this response to the Auditor General’s report of the Department’s Caseworker Caseload 
Standards.   

We are please you acknowledge the Department has implemented practices to move cases or 
caseworkers as needed to help manage workloads.  

The collaborative effort of the Auditor General’s staff throughout this audit is valued and 
appreciated.   

The Department would like to acknowledge the work of your staff throughout this audit and we 
look forward to our continued collaboration. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Faust 
Director 
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